
Petty

Harold

L.

From

Petty

Harold

L.

Sent

Tuesday

September

09

1997

709

AM

To

Dunn

John

R.

Cc

Burnett

Kenneth

W.

Quinn

Gary

Garrett

Donal

J.

Dunn

John

R.

Smith

H.

Michael

Godfrey

Gary

A

Peel

Robert

D.

Subject

Kingston

Fossil

Plant

-

Coal

Receiving

Railroad

Proposed

Team

Meeting

At

the

last

team

meeting

it

was

agreed

to

delay

right-of-wayacquisition

while

the

a

potential

fuel

blending

facility

is

analyzed.

A

second

meeting

was

proposed

to

occur

in

a

couple

of

weeks

giving

fuels

time

to

complete

their

analysis.

We

understand

the

analysis

is

more

complicated

than

originally

thought

and

is

not

complete.

At

that

meeting

it

was

shown

that

according

to

the

schedule

we

could

delay

up

to

three

months

without

affecting

the

scheduledcompletion

of

the

rail

spur.

While

this

is

true

from

a

schedulestandpoint

it

is

putting

the

property

acquisition

people

in

a

bind.

Offers

have

been

extended

without

a

follow-up.

A
very

public

offer

has

been

extended

to

the

City

of

Harriman

and

a

counter

offer

from

them

is

expected

any

day

now.

The

quarry

property

remains

an

issue

that

will

require

some

work

to

resolve.

I

propose

another

team

meeting

to

1.

Review

the

current

status

of

the

existing

project.

2.

Discuss

in

detail

the

outstanding

property

acquisitions.

3.

Consider

further

analysis

of

the

existing

and

proposed

projects.

Would

this

meeting

be

appropriate

from

your

viewpoint

Who

should

be

involved

in

addition

to

the

existing

joint

project

team

members

on

the

coal

receivirig

project

What

dates

are

available

to

meet

I

recommend

the

week

of

Sept

22.

Thanks

H.L.PettyPE

Project

Engineer

423

751-6704

Fax

423

751-7094

e-mail

hlpetty@tva.gov
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